
 

 

Wraparound Childcare at Kibworth: Securing your child’s space from September 

Firstly, congratulations on receiving confirmation of your child’s place at Kibworth Primary School. At Childcare 

Bookings, we partner with the school to manage all of the booking & payment administration associated with 

their on-site wraparound care. 

With the new school year approaching, we would like to let you know how to register your interest in booking 

sessions within the Breakfast and After School club. 

What wraparound care is available? 

The on-site wraparound care is comprised of: 

• Breakfast Club (7.30am-8.45am): [Details of pricing/Booking options available] 

• After School Club (3.15pm-6pm) [Details of pricing/Booking options available] 

There are 2 different types of booking available: 

• Permanent Booking: A set weekly pattern that rolls on indefinitely (until cancelled).  Availability is 

guaranteed on an ongoing basis.  Individual sessions are non-refundable when cancelled.   

• Ad-Hoc Booking: One or more sessions/dates booked with no ongoing commitment.  Subject to 

availability at the time of booking.  Cancelled sessions credited back when required notice is provided.   

How do I request a wraparound care place for my child? 

Please click here to complete our online form (URL: https://forms.gle/P2LAkxiq2tu7YJb79). 

It is also possible to access a link to this form from our website’s homepage: https://childcarebookings.co.uk/.  

Please note: Available spaces will be allocated on a ‘first come, first served’ basis.  Therefore, please register now 

to give yourself the best chance of securing the wraparound care you need; as demand is likely to be high.  

What will happen next  and when will I hear if I have got a space? 

Our online form will remain open for new booking requests until the end of June.  After this, we will close the 

online form and assess availability for all requests received during the first week of July. 

We will then contact you towards the middle of July to confirm whether there is availability for your requested 

booking. This confirmation will be sent directly to the email address you provide on our online form (so please 

take care to ensure this is entered correctly), together with all relevant information on your next steps. 

Any further support 

Should you have any queries or require support with the above, please do feel free to get in touch with us directly 

at enquiries@childcarebookingsforschools or 01444 523335 and we will be delighted to help. 

Kind regards, 

The Childcare Bookings for Schools Team 
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